
   

  

December 21, 2018 
 

 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UG-180977 (Advice No. 2018-51) – Do Not Redocket 

Natural Gas Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UG-180977 a cover letter to 
replace the cover letter accompanying PSE’s November 27, 2018, filing which was previously 
submitted under PSE’s Advice No. 2018-51.     
 
This substitute filing is being made to remove the reference to the 10th Revision of Sheet No. 1132 - 
Schedule 132-Merger Rate Credit.  PSE is re-submitting its cover letter to remove reference to the 
10th Revision of Sheet No. 1132 – Schedule 132 – Merger Rate Credit which will not be included in 
this filing.   
 
Posting of this proposed substitution is being made by posting this filing on the PSE web site 
immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.  
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at (425) 457-5624 for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

 
Attachment: Cover Letter dated November 27, 2018 
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